
 

 
 
 
 
 

“Relax and enjoy, 
with a clean 
conscience!”
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Eco Friendly Toiletries 

At Lands End Cottage we believe that you should 
be able to enjoy a holiday without damaging the 
environment. A key part of this is our aim to 
remove all single use plastics from the cottage.  

We did not, though, want to remove plastic and 
subsequently reduce the quality of the products 
offerred, so we have searched for products 
which are not only plastic free but also meet the 
high standards that we want for our guests. Oh 
and many of them are made right here in 
Cumbria too! 

So please enjoy our plastic free toiletries and 
your conscience can be as clean as the rest of 
you! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Soaps from The Soap Dairy 

Our lovely soaps are from The Soap Dairy just 
over the fell in Nibthwaite. No palm oil in sight, 
they make their soap from Jersey milk produced 
by their own Jersey cow, Honeysuckle. We have 
a variety of fragrances from Tea in the Bluebells 
with a touch of Earl Grey to Hunters Moon or 
Gathering the Fell. Which will be your favourite? 

www.thesoapdairy.com 

 

Shampoo and Conditioner from Bain and 
Savon 
Bain and Savon are a small artisan family run 
company based on the coast in Whitehaven. 
These natural shampoo and conditioner bars are 
made using only 100% natural ingredients with 
no palm oil and come in a variety of blends from 
Sunny orange to Coconut.  

To use the solid shampoo just wet the bar and 
lather in hands and then apply lather to your 
hair. Or alternatively rub the bar directly onto 
your hair and lather well. Then rinse as usual. 

The conditioner bars have been blended with 
various natural oils including grapefruit, 
lavender, Ylang Ylang and basil essential oils. To 
use, rub a small amount onto your hands then 
run through clean wet hair. Leave for a few 
minutes then rinse. You really do only need a 
small amount! 

www.bain-savon.co.uk

Bath Bombs and Melts from Ethereal 
Scents 
Ethereal Scents is another small local business 
based in the north of the county. They specialise 
in lovely aromatherapy products and have 
supplied our bath bombs and bath melts in their 
Sleep blend, lavendar and chamomile, wih the 
lavendar coming from their own garden. Just 
pop one or two in the bath, lie back and relax. 

www.etherealscents.co.uk 

 

 

And after your bath ….. 

Lotion Bars from Primal Beauty 

These cocao butter lotion bars are perfect as an 
after bath moisturiser, or just to soothe your skin 
after a day on the fells! Simply rub them direct 
onto your skin. 

Primal Beauty on Etsy 
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